
HB 498 -- COURTHOUSE SECURITY

SPONSOR: DeGroot

This bill specifies that any attorney licensed in Missouri who
presents a current, valid Missouri Bar membership card to court
security personnel shall not be subject to any court security
screening measures or activities conducted at a courthouse located
in Missouri. Briefcases and bags, however, will still be subject
to court security screening measures conducted at the courthouse.


